
Payette National Forest Supervisor, 

 

I am proud to welcome Midas Gold Idaho into our state and proud to support the Stibnite Gold 

Project. I hope you will take the time to consider my comments on why you should move to permit 

the project. 

 

Mining provides jobs and opportunities that are important for our local economy. I am grateful to 

know Midas is committed to hiring locally and purchasing materials locally as much as possible. The 

Stibnite project will generate hundreds of job opportunities in construction and operations. This type 

of project will undoubtedly boost our local economy. Mining is an important contributor to a strong 

economy in Idaho and I know the Midas project will be no different. I support the Alternative 2 

proposal because it is the safest way to bring these opportunities to life. 

 

There has been more than sufficient time to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project. I encourage the 

U.S. Forest Service to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward and adopt Alternative two as the 

preferred alternative. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Name: Richard King 


